
 

 
 
 

September 26, 2023 
 

VIA EMAIL: slawrence@ffrf.org 
Samantha F. Lawrence 
Freedom From Religion Foundation 
P.O. Box 750 
Madison, WI 53701 
 
 Re: Unconstitutional Religious Display 
 
Dear Ms. Lawrence, 
 
 This firm represents the Vigo County School Corporation, so please direct further 
correspondence on this matter to my attention.  
 

The Vigo County School Corporation received your letter dated September 8, 2023, 
seeking the District to remove the Latin cross and bible quote on the wall of ’ 
classroom. I write to confirm that this was completed. 
 

Please let me know if you have any questions concerning this response.  
  
      Sincerely, 
 
       
       
 
      Jonathan L. Mayes 
 
JLM/klk 
cc: Matt Langer (Via Email: mlanger@ffrf.org) 
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